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Greetings from Bro. Tony 

 

“But the angel answered and said to the women, ‘Do not be afraid, for I know that you seek Jesus 
who was crucified. He is not here; for He is risen, as He said. Come, see the place where the Lord lay.’” 
Matthew 28:5-6 
 

We are the most blessed because our Lord is not dead but alive, alive in the hearts of each of His 
children to guide us and to provide all that we could ever hope for or need.  I pray that each of you 
live the resurrected life that Christ has provided for you and that we all allow His light and glory to 
shine in and through our lives each day. Please remember we serve a Risen Savior and we know this 
because He lives within each of our hearts. Because of this great truth we, His children, live eternally 
with Him forever!!! 
 

There’s a lot going on in the month of April. We need all the help that we can get for the opening day 
of youth baseball. If you want to help, please call Bro. Randy and sign up soon.    
 

I look forward to seeing you and your family this Sunday!!!! 
 

Together In Christ 
Pastor, Tony. 

 
 WHAT’S THE WORD? DR. RANDY BOONE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s the Word? 
     ‘‘Praise the Lord, for the Lord is good; Sing praises to His name…’’ Psalms 
135:3. When we come together on Sunday to worship we need to remember that we are in the 
presence of God.  We can’t be in God’s presence without a deep awareness of our sin and 
without confessing and allowing the purification that only He can provide.  David Jeremiah in 
his book ‘‘Morning and Evening Devotions’’ says that Satan has an allergic reaction whenever 
there is true worship. That’s a pretty good way of saying it.  As we come together this Sunday 
let’s make sure our eyes are on our Lord and Savior and not on things of this world.  Let’s give 
Satan an ‘‘allergic reaction!’’ 
 

Thank you, Celebration Choir, for all your hard work getting ready for worship on Easter!   
 

You have a standing invitation to join the choir!  We would love to have you sing with us.  
Just show up for rehearsal! 
 

Don’t forget!! 
April 1 – Easter! 
April 7 - Opening Day at the Ball Park – We still have openings for working in the concession stands. 
April 21 – Guatemala Missions Strokes of Love Golf Tournament 
April 23 – Young @ Heart – Hyundai Plant tour 
 

You Are Loved! 
Bro. Randy 

 



            

  

 Save the Date 
VBS 

June 11-15, 2018 
5:30-8:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School 

March        4th    135 
March      11th  115 
March      18th   126 
March      25th    121 
 
 

  Offering  
March     4th              $19,213 
March     11th                 $7,214 
March     18th            $3,708 
March     25th                $7,672 
 

 

HEARTBEAT NUMBERS 

God’s Deacons serving  
Deacon of the Week: 

 

April    1st    Tracy Newton 
April   8th    Travis Kelly 
April  15th    Stephen Powell 
April  22nd      Bobby Keahey 
April  29th      Stan Hutto 
   

Deacon Meeting  
April 8th  

4 pm 

Nursery 
Volunteers 

We are seeking those 
who would be willing to 

work in the nursery.  
 

Look for a sign up 
Sheet in the foyer! 

Young @ Heart  
Hyundai Plant & Lunch  

Leave @ 10:00 am 

Guatemala Mission Trip  
Golf Tournament  

April 21st 
Contact the office for more information 

3rd Annual Guatemala Golf Tournament 
 

April 21, 2018 

Deerfield Golf Club  

Chatom, AL 
  

The "Strokes of Love" Golf Tournament is an event formed to support 
mission work in Guatemala. The vision of Grove Hill Baptist Church is 

to be a place growing in its love for Jesus and growing in its love for 
others. The purpose of this tournament is to raise support in order to 
show the ultimate love of Jesus to people all around the world. This 

year, GHBC's mission team will be traveling to Guatemala in July and 
there will be teams there for three weeks. The proceeds of this 

tournament will help support the team, provide dry food/supplies for 
villages, building houses, and cook hot meals for the villages. 

  

For more information call the GHBC office at 251-275-3238 
 

 

Youth Baseball Opening Day is 
April 7th, GHBC will be working two 

concession stands that day. If you 
would like to help, please sign up 

now for your preferred time on the 
sign-up sheet in the foyer.  

 

Mission Meal  -  April 8th 
Cheesy chicken spaghetti, English 

peas, rolls, desserts  



            

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove Hill Baptist Church 

PO Box 849 
Grove Hill, AL 36451 
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Church Staff 

 
Dr. Tony Meinhardt, Pastor 

 

Dr. Randy Boone, Music & Education 
 

Coleman Windle, Student Pastor 
 

Thea Wiggins, Financial Secretary 
  

 Courtney Roberts, Church Secretary 
 

Clara Cook, Custodian 

Decisions 
 

Baptisms 
 
 

New members 
 

T. Watrous Garrett 
Claire Garrett 

April 2018 
 


